Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Private mental health service providers
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked for:
A list of all private mental health service providers funded by the council, including the unique Companies House number where possible, and how much funding they received from the council in 2017-18.

Answer: 

Please find attached file with data in the format requested.  

We do not hold Companies House numbers of providers.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

For definitions: Mental Health Service Provider – many of our service providers provide service to multiple client groups. To determine which providers can be considered as mental health providers, we looked at all packages that had been open for each provider in 2017-18, and included service providers where the primary client group was recorded in our system as a mental health related condition in at least 50% of cases. This data was then overlaid with our expected 2017-18 costs by finance to provide the data requested.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

